DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND
LITIGATION OFFICE
720 KENNON STREET SE RooMm 136
WASHINGTON NAVY YARD DC 20374-5051 IN REPLY REFERTO

November 3, 2011

Via Fax and electronic mail to:

Luly Massaro, Commission Clerk

Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission

89 Jefferson Boulevard

Warwick, RI (02888

Attention: Ms. Cindy G. Wilson-Frias, Senior Legal Counsel

In Re: City of Newport Water Division — Multi-year rate plan application

designed to generate additional revenues
Docket No. 4243

Dear Ms. Wilson:

This is to confirm that the Navy and the FEA have no objections to the settlement
agreement I received on Tuesday of this week from Joe Keough.

Sincerely,

'

. Evans
Counsel for FEA

cc: By mail and/or email to all on service list



